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Reception Information Meetings: Phonics and Reading  
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We are excited to share that our Reception children will start to bring phonetically decodable books home next 
term. To support with this, we will be delivering two meetings to give information and strategies about how to help 
your child learn to read.  
 
During this meeting, we will outline:  
 

· how we teach your child to read at school  
· what we provide for your child’s home learning practice  
· how to help your child to read at home – including reading letter sounds, blending sounds together and 

using these skills when reading books  
 

This year, we are introducing a new phonics programme called Unlocking Letters and Sounds and 
an improved range of reading books and resources to support early reading. We look forward to introducing these 
to you.  
 
The dates and times are as follows:  
 

Wednesday 2nd November 09:00   
Wednesday 2nd November 18:00   
 
 
Kind regards,  
Clare Morton and Zoi Chambers  
Early Years Leads  
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